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What is happening? 
Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) Transmission are holding 
two further consultation events for the West of Beauly - Asset Replacement 
projects, (formerly the Beauly Cluster), following the events held back in June. 
These are the first of 2 consultations as part of the statutory Pre-Application 
Consultation (PAC) which is required for major planning applications, 
the second and final PAC events will be held early 2023. 

The project team have reviewed all feedback received to date and are now 
at the final, detailed site selection stage for these asset replacement projects 
required at Deanie, Culligran, Aigas and Kilmorack.

SSEN Transmission extend an invitation to community members and other 
interested parties to attend our drop-in consultation events. The project team 
will be in attendance to answer any questions and discuss the details of these 
proposed projects.

We aim to ensure that we progress the design of options which present an 
optimum balance of the many considerations we must take into account, 
and welcome your feedback on our proposals. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Community Liaison Manager:

   Sally Cooper 
   Community Liaison Manager, 
   10 Henderson Road, Inverness, IV1 1SN (Return address)

Monday 31st October 
3pm-7pm

Kilmorack Hall, IV4 7AG

Tuesday 1st November
3.30pm-6.45pm

Cannich Village Hall, IV4 7LY

The consultation  
events will be taking

place on:

SSEN Transmission invites you to share your views with us.

To find out more visit the project website: 
www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/west-of-beauly-asset-replacement-projects
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